
                                                 LUNCH PROGRAM 
      YORK SCHOOL 

 

All students who attend York School and stay for lunch are required to pay a fee to 

cover the costs of running the program.   Costs include:  supervision, custodial 

time, cleaning supplies, game supplies for indoor and outdoor play, and 

replacement of equipment as needed. 

 

Fees 

Fees will not be determined until after school starts.  Information about lunchroom 

fees will be provided to our families as soon as it is available.  Fees can be paid 

online through SchoolZone, or by debit/Visa/Mastercard in the office.  It is 

preferable that fees are paid online. 

 

Microwaves 

Microwaves are NOT available to heat up food.  Students are expected to bring a 

lunch that does not require heating. 

 

Allergies 

Please refrain from sending nuts to York School as we have several students who 

have severe allergies. 

 

Absences from the Program 

Parents need to contact the school if their child will be absent or will need to leave 

the lunch program for any reason.  Students in our care will not be permitted to 

leave the supervised areas at lunch without parental consent. 

 

Behavioral Expectations 

Please review these expectations with your child/children 

Lunchroom behavior is consistent with our expectations of behavior for all the 

students at York School.  Situations involving major or continued disruption of the 

program, or disrespect for the supervisors or other students will result in 

suspension from the lunch program. 

 

• Students are expected to show respect for their peers and their lunch supervisor 

at all times.  Lunch privileges depend on student cooperation, and privileges 

may be denied for students who are disrespectful or who do not follow 

expectations. 

• Students will be given half the lunch period to eat their lunch in a calm and 

relaxed setting. Each student is responsible for his or her own eating space and 

will be required to leave the space orderly and clean. 


